
Public Art— 
meeting with John Sterner Friday, Oct 9 to review site, size, scope and budget. We will be 
submitting a grant application to SEMAC for $6,000, which is the max for this round. HRC will 
write a letter of support 
Roundabout mural—still negotiating contract—we are down to the insurance requirements 
Steps poem—stencil was problematic; still figuring out a solution 
Waiting for response from Dave Bennet re safety of the Heart sculpture near the Riverwalk 
Furniture purchased for Riverwalk, Bridge Square and Parklets; parklets being built for Division 
Street businesses. 
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